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                      Shooting Stars  

                     Christmas Party 

 18th December 2015 

Parents are Welcome to Stay and Play! 

*Christmas activities 

*A very special delivery from Father Christmas himself!!! 

*Party food 

*Christmas songs 

Then from 11am (morning session) and 3pm (afternoon session) 

*Cake Sale ( cakes from 20p)  *Face paint (50p) 

                     *Lucky dip (20p)   

 
Christmas Cards 

Please find our “Pre-school Post Box”   located 

in the lobby for Christmas cards! If you wish 

to have a list of the children’s first names 

please ask a member of staff. Thank you  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TERM DATES: 

Last day of term: 18th December 2015 Back to Pre-school: 4th January 2016 

Parent Consultations  

Monday 14th – Thursday 17th December 2015 

Please book a Parent consultation appointment with your key 

person, or the management team, to discuss your child’s progress 

this term. In this time you will be able to see your key person 

and your child’s Learning Journal. You can ask questions about 

your child’s learning and development at Pre-school and discuss 

any other issues. One appointment will last around 15 minutes. 

Thank you . 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Shooting Stars Pre-school have available places for funded and 

paying sessions! 

We still currently have available places for new children. If you 

have any family or friends with 2years-4years who are looking for 

a pre-school place please ask for an enrolment form! 

Children’s Book donation… 

We are asking for any donations of Children’s story 

books (old or new ) for Pre-school. If you have any you 

wish to donate please let us know! We would like to take 

this time to thank all parent/carers for your support of 

pre-school. 

 


